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KOH BROTHERS GROUP LIMITED 

(Unique Entity Number 199400775D) 
 

 

MEMBERS’ VOLUNTARY LIQUIDATIONS OF WEALTHPLUS PTE LTD AND ITS 

SUBSIDIARIES 

 

The Board of Directors of Koh Brothers Group Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that 

Wealthplus Pte Ltd (“Wealthplus”), a joint venture company in which the Company has a 90% 

shareholding, has been placed under members’ voluntary liquidation.   

 

Five wholly-owned subsidiaries of Wealthplus namely Asta-Profits Investments Pte Ltd, Bellwood 

Investments Pte Ltd, Eminent Capital Investments Pte Ltd, Megaplus Investments Pte Ltd and 

Scenic City Investment Pte Ltd, have also been placed under members’ voluntary liquidation.  

 

The voluntary liquidations are not expected to have any material impact on the net tangible assets 

per share and earnings per share of the Company and its subsidiaries for the financial year ending 

31 December 2012. 

 

None of the directors or controlling shareholders of the Company has any interest, direct or indirect, 

in the aforesaid liquidations. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Koh Keng Siang 

Managing Director & Group Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

28 August 2012 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SGX ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

DOWNTOWN LINE 1 BUGIS STATION – AN UPDATE 

 

The Board of Directors of Koh Brothers Group Limited (“Koh Brothers” or “the 

Company”) is pleased to update all shareholders that the Ministry of Manpower has 

lifted the stop work order today for two activities, namely, formwork and concreting, 

at the new Downtown Line 1 (“DTL1”) Bugis Station. Other activities such as 

Architectural, M & E works and etc, for the other unaffected areas at DTL1 Bugis 

Station proceeded as usual within two days of the incident, since July 20, 2012.   

 

The DTL1 Bugis Station is a 55%:45% joint venture between Soletanche-Bachy 

Singapore Branch and Koh Brothers’ wholly-owned subsidiary, Koh Brothers 

Building & Civil Engineering Contractor (Pte.) Ltd. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Koh Keng Siang 

Managing Director & Group CEO 

 

 

August 28, 2012 
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